
 

 

Policy Committee Meeting  

September 11, 2018 8:30 AM 

Central Office Conference Room 

 

Members Present:    

Daniel McNeill  

Samantha Nestor 

 

1. Call to Order   

Daniel McNeill called the meeting to order at 8:42. In attendance were William 

McKersie, Ph.D., Superintendent of Schools, Lewis Brey, Director of Human 

Resources and Internal Counsel, Jen Ryan, HR Specialist. 

 

2. Approval of Minutes   

  

Discussion:  

Both June and September Minutes will be presented at the October policy meeting. 

 

 

3. Discussion of policies, regulations, and bylaws   

3.A. Discussion of the memorandum of understanding between the Board of 

Education and the Weston Police Department regarding the school resource officer 

program.   

  

Discussion:  

Mr. Brey introduced the SRO MOU and stated that only simple changes have been 

made to reflect that Weston will have two SRO’s. The MOU will be moved to a vote 

at the full Board meeting, once the Police Commission signs it.  

 

4. Discussion of policies, regulations, and bylaws to be discussed during the 

2018/2019 school year.   

  

Discussion:  

Mr. Brey presented a list of future discussion topics for the policy committee.  

The committee discussed reviewing the Civility, Homework, Graduation 

Requirements, and Private Technological Devices policies in the upcoming year. 

 

 

5. Adjourn   

  

Discussion:  

9:30  

 

 

 

 


